October 16, 1996

Mr. Richard Head Stretford Manchester M32 8BT UK

Dear Mr. Head:

Thank you for your letter of October 1, 1996.

The Review Board has forwarded the documents you requested to the National Archives at College Park, Maryland. It is now part of the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection. To obtain copies of documents, members of the public should contact:

National Archives JFK Assassination Records Collection 8601 Adelphi Road College Park, MD 20740-6001

or call (301) 713-6620.

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer